Church of Our Mother of Divine Grace, Ballygall

(Part of the Glasnevin Partnership of Parishes)
(Ballygall, Ballymun Rd, Corpus Christi, Glasnevin & Iona Rd)
Sunday October 20th 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Parish Website www.ballyqallparish.ie

Email ballygallparish@outlook.com Registered Charity RCN 20016166

Fr. Kevin Bartley Co-P.P: Ph 8573776 Fr. Harry Gaynor Co-P.P: Ph 8342248 Fr. Paul St. John PC: Ph 086 2250689 Sacristy/Parish Office: Ph. 8369291

Mass Intentions: Monday 21 st October to Sunday 27 th October.				
Monday	7.25	Kathleen Carroll	10.00	Available
Tuesday	7.25	Available	10.00	Patrick Gleeson
Wed	7.25	Herbert & Mary Jones	10.00	May Wheeler
Thursday	7.25	Alfie & Mary Doyle	10.00	Bridget O'Connor
Friday	7.25	Thomas & Margaret Ryan	10.00	Available
Saturday	10.00	Rita Ni Liathain		Confessions available after 10.00am Mass.
	6.30 pm	Months Mind R Thomas Ennis, Bernadette Du Ryan, Kathleen Ca		ıcey, Michael Furness, Sean
Mission Sunday	10.00	Christopher Scully Reid.		
	11.30	Mick Gilligan, Julia & James Keogh		

Recently Deceased

We remember those who have died recently, especially

Mary Fanning.

Liturgical Music Workshop -

led by Marie Dunne CHF,
will take place on Saturday November
9th, from 10am – 3pm in the
Margaret Aylward Centre, Glasnevin.
The workshop (for choirs/music
groups, and interested individuals), will
offer music for a variety of liturgical
uses, including resources for the
season of Advent.

Taizé Prayer will take place every First Friday of the month at the Holy Faith Convent Chapel, Glasnevin from 7.30pm - 8.30pm. All welcome. See flyer displayed in the porch.

This Sunday is World Mission Sunday, Annual Appeal to support overseas Mission & Missionaries. This worthy collection will replace our normal share collection.

The Annual Mass of Remembrance

for all those that died in our parish this year, takes place on Friday 1st November @ 7.30pm

Adoration Of the Blessed Sacrament

Adoration takes place here in Ballygall on Thursday mornings after 10.00am mass. All are welcome.

Phishing Emails

Several people have reported to the Communications Office that scam emails purporting to be from priests and others in the Archdiocese have been received recently. Please forward any suspicious emails

to <u>communications@dublindiocese.ie</u> be fore deleting them. Do not engage with the sender.

Ballygall Legion of Mary invite you to join them on Monday nights, 8.00pm in the Oratory to recite the Rosary, as October is the Month of Our Lady of the Rosary.

Beginning Experience

Few people are able to cope alone with the pain and loneliness following the loss of a life partner. Do you find that you need more support than family and friends can provide? Beginning Experience is a peer support group dedicated to helping those who are navigating life alone whether through death, separation or divorce. A team of trained facilitators, who are themselves widowed, separated or divorced share with you how they coped with their loss. For further information contact Beginning Experience at 086 0877379 or bedublin@gmail.com.

Ballygall Women's Group would like to thank all who attended their recent coffee morning in aid of St. Francis Hospice. The amount raised was €2090. Sincere thanks to all who contributed.

Synod Reflection

Holy God, You have made us all members of the body of Christ, the people of God,

God, for ever and ever, Amen.